
   
 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarah O and Caroline B class has had a swimming gala this week. Students showed 

great resilience and respect to each other - we had a great time.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £98.20 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
 

w/c 24th April 2023 – Week 2 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Summer 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also started learning about kings and queens, past and present. We role 

played being royalty, meeting the public.  

 
             
 

 
 
 
 

 

We made crowns as part of our learning about kings and queens.  

 

 

Sophia H wrote if I was queen I would be 

kind and ride horses. 

 

Sophia S wrote if I was queen I would 

shake some people's hands, be kind and 

helpful 

 

Levi wrote if I was king I would be bossy. I 

would tell them to get my toys.  
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 

We went out and about to Thornton le Park and made some pots of flowers in art to 

reflect the spring weather.  

 

 
   
 
 

 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
The college students spent a sunny afternoon at Clifton Moor, where we played 
bowling and snooker! Everyone took part and was amazingly supportive of their peers! 
There were quite a few spares and strikes, and a lot of laughter too! Can't wait to go 
back next week where we'll see how they do at later quest! 
 

                   
 
 
   
                           
 
 
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 
The York college students have done superbly over the last few weeks learning how to wire 
and connect electrical outlets. At last we got to see the results of all their hard work! All of the 
students light bulbs turned on! Well done! 
 

 

 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 

This week in Enrichment, Dalby Forest was the chosen location to have a 

beautiful walk in the sunshine. The walk was 3.7 miles with just over 10,000 

steps achieved. There was also time for a sensory session, mud, wet sand and 

crystal clear water. The students commented on how being outside was 

helped them to unwind and relax. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Yesterday two teams from school went to Queen Margaret's school at Escrick to take 
part in a swimming gala with 7 schools. All had a great time and their behaviour was 
exemplary throughout. Lower Formal came second place and were awarded with silver 
medals, a trophy, plaque and certificates.  
 
Today we went to Eden Camp as part of our English and History work following our 
reading of Goodnight Mr Tom. Great day had by all!  
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sid’s Terrible Truths! 

 

 
                                                  
 
 
 
1:Did you know? 
Pope Gregory IX declared that cats bore Satan’s 
spirit which led to those satanic felines being killed all 
around Europe of which probably didn’t help with the 
plague later on. 
 
2: Did you know? 
In 1929 Princeton researchers turned a cat into a 
telephone. 

 

 

 

 

Cats! 
 



   
 

 

 

 

Home School Association 
Easter Fayre 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported our fundraising at the Ryedale Special Families 

Easter Fayre 

Our general raffle and Easter Egg raffle raised the sum of £154 towards our minibus 

fund. 

The lucky winner of the giant Easter Egg was Mr Ahmed from Lady Lumley’s School. 

A special thank you to Sid for helping to sell raffle tickets and to Jack for raising funds 

by selling his keyrings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

Welburn Hall Home School Association 
Thank you to everyone who has expressed an interest in supporting our Home School 

Association. 

Membership is open to all parents/guardians of school pupils present and past, Governors 

of the school, all members of staff and Friends of the school 

The Home School Association enables the provision of extra facilities and activities to 

enhance the education of the students 

 

The Annual General Meeting will take place in school on  

Thursday 27 April at 10:00am 

Everyone is welcome to join us. 

If you would prefer to join online via Microsoft Teams please make the admin team 

aware and you will be sent a link  

Please support this valuable fundraising association 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bingo Night - Norton Bowling Club - Monday 24th April 
 
 

Doors open 6:30pm 

bingo starts at 

7:30pm  

 

Bingo book prices:-   

1 book   £1.20 

2 books £2.40 

3 books £3.60 

4 books £4.80 

5 books £6.00 

6 books £7.20 

Fantastic Raffle!  
 

All funds raised will go to Welburn Hall Home School 

Association – Funds currently being raised to support the 

purchase of a new minibus. 

 

Refreshments made by the enterprise group available to buy on 

the evening  

 

Jack’s keyrings stall – donation from each sale made to The 

Home School Association 
 


